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 MINUTES of the meeting of the PLANS COMMITTEE held in Mountfield,  
 Bridport on Monday 29 July 2013 at 7.00 p.m. 

 
PRESENT Cllr P.J. Lathey (Chairman) 

 
Cllrs: G.J. Ackerman C.M. Ray 
 C.O. Michell  D.G. Rickard    

   Ms S.J. Williams   
    

PUBLIC FORUM 
 
 There were no speakers in the Public Forum. 
 
24. APOLOGIES 
 

An apology for absence was submitted on behalf of Cllrs E.T. Colfox, Ms R.C. Kayes 
and Ms G.E. Summers. 

 
25. MINUTES 
 

The minutes of the meeting of the Committee held on 1 July 2013 were confirmed as a 
true and correct record and signed by the Chairman. 

 
26. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 

There were no declarations of interest.  
 

27. PLANNING APPLICATIONS 
 
 RESOLVED: that 
 
 (a) the recommendations set out in column 4 of the attached schedule A be 
 forwarded to the District Council.  
 
 (b) the applications in Schedule B be noted.  
 
28. PLANNING DECISIONS 
 

      The Town Clerk reported for information, the planning decisions received relating to 
applications previously considered by the Committee, ENCL: 2705.  

 
RESOLVED: that the planning decisions be noted. 

 
29. HIGHWAYS AND TRANSPORTATION SUB COMMITTEE 
  
 The minutes of the meeting held on 27 June 2013 were received. 
 
30. NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 
  
 It was noted that there will be a further meeting of local councils in October to consider 

the area to be covered, which will allow a report to be considered at the next full 

http://www.bridport-tc.gov.uk/Core/Bridport-Town-Council/UserFiles/Files/Plans/29-07-13A2.pdf
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council meeting on 17 September 2013. 
 

31. 67, FISHWEIR FIELDS – STOPPING UP HIGHWAY 
  
 The committee had no further comments on the formal application, having previously 

considered this matter at the meeting held on 10 June 2013.  
 
32. STREET NAMING AND NUMBERING 
 

There were no items raised. 
 
33. COMMUNICATIONS 
 

The Town Surveyor reported that he had that morning received notification that the 
County Council would be consulting regarding on street Pay and Display parking 
meters, following the successful roll out of similar schemes in two other Dorset towns. 
The Committee looked forward to being involved in a full consultation and this would 
be reported for comment to the next meeting of this Committee. 
 
The meeting closed at 7.37 p.m. 
 

 The next meeting of the Plans Committee will be held on 2 September 2013 


